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          July 2nd 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Please continue to check book bags for letters as the email & text messaging service to 

parents will not be restored before the end of term. Newsletters will continue to be 

uploaded to the website.  We will also be using Seesaw for whole school announcements 

and Zoom links for celebration assembly. 

The Production 

The Key Stage 2 productions were a triumph this week. They brought such joy to the 

audience and family members watching the live stream at home. A recording of both 

evenings is available by clicking on the link below and using the password: BarhamProd1* 

https://www.mms-360events.co.uk/barham-primary-school 

 

Sports Week 

Next week is Barham’s annual sports week so for those of you who are new to the school, 

children will need to come to school in their PE kit every day. Please put sunscreen on your 

child before they come to school and ensure they bring a hat and water bottle every day. 

Due to the weather forecast, sports day will now be on Wednesday, July 7th instead of 

Tuesday, July 6th. This is for children only. 

Please read the overviews/messages on Seesaw from class teachers about when your child 

will need to bring their swimming kit to school. 

School Reports 

School reports will be sent home next Friday (July 9th). If you would like to discuss anything 

in the report with your child’s teacher, please do not hesitate to make an appointment for 

the following week. 

Transition Days & Meet the Teacher in September 

The children will have two transition sessions in the morning with their new class teacher on 

Tuesday, 13th July and Wednesday, 14th July. 

In September we are having Meet the Teacher sessions – in your child’s classroom if 

guidance permits. The dates are on this week’s newsletter 

 

https://www.mms-360events.co.uk/barham-primary-school


Year 6 Leavers Service and Last Day of Term 

Year 6 parents will have an additional letter today regarding arrangements for the leavers’ 

service on Friday, July 16th. 

Friday, July 16th is the last day of the school year and all classes will finish at 1:30 pm. 

FOBS Raffle 

Message from FOBS – please don’t forget to bring back your tickets before Friday July 9th. 

Thank you. 

Have a good weekend. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Alison Higgins 


